Official Accrington Stanley Supporters Trust
Board Meeting – 7/02/2021

Attendees- Peter Leatham, Peter Warburton, Ken Jefferson, Joshua Adcroft, Megan Parker, Mike Procter, Jason Graham, Andy Buckel
Apologies- Joanne Butterworth, Jill Mackintosh, Jeff Cleary

The minutes of the previous meeting were approved as being a full and correct record.
Finance – Correct forms have now been submitted to Santander from previous treasurer Jim Toye with the correct ID requirements included. Janaury’s £5,000 payment to ASFC for Readstone’s work on Memorial Garden has been paid. Working capital low as no income from Market Hall Shop. All sales of Darren Woodhead books are going through PayPal with his money being paid directly also through PayPal. We have currently profited approx. £170 so far from handling sales. 
Whatmore UK Grant – Through Whatmore, Andy Holt has made a total of £250,000 available to local charities/groups for grants. PL has spoke to AH and had discussions around applying for a small grant to put towards outstanding monies due for Memorial Garden. 
Fundraising – Covid restrictions hampering planning moving forward. Likely we will have to cancel Golf Day and End of Season Dinner again this year. 
Retail – Face Masks & Calendars are with PW to handle any sales through our OnStanleyOn website. Board agreed to reduce cost of calendars by 20%.
Stanley Ultra’s – New Gary Roberts banner is on its way!
Website - JG to look into viability of the business directory currently on the website, and also update the Ultras page. The membership sign-ups will now go directly to PW instead of PL. A new campaign is currently running with stories of fans around the world and their journey to supporting Stanley. 
Junior Redz – 27 members signed up so far – need another push. MP explained need to have everything set up and ready for membership renewals as that is an ideal time to target new members. PL received positive feedback so far from parents about the players’ birthday messages. 
Food Banks – KJ in conversation with local supermarkets to try and arrange donation points in store. PL thanked PW for his help with the distribution of Maundy Relief food parcels, still on the lookout for a few more volunteers to help deliver a few times a week. Murray Dawson through Amazing Accrington will be publicising the first of the ‘donation days.’ – board discussion about current Covid restrictions as we can’t use club/Market Hall Shop as a drop off point. PL suggested to set up an online donation point through Just Giving or PayPal or similar rather than collecting food etc. It is likely we will promote the Maundy Relief Just Giving page. 
Members – 377 members currently this season, including 76 life members. We have lost members from 5 countries including France, Israel and South Africa. PW will send emails to try and reconnect with them. 
Pint with David & Andy – 51 people registered so far for the Zoom chat with David Burgess and Andy Holt. Similar format to the AGM where attendees will be muted and will have to use the raise hand icon if they want to comment. 
Attendance – PW raised issue of attendance being low for some Board Meetings. All agreed currently difficult circumstances with having to do meetings online via Zoom. PL will assess the situation when restrictions are lifted and we can start meeting in person again. 
No AOB. 
Next Meeting to be held on Zoom on Thursday 18th February at 8.15pm. PL will send Zoom link. 
